
 
 

 

 
 

 

September 27, 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Fellow Parents and Guardians, 

 

Last week we informed you about the December 3rd vote to fill a vacant seat on the VIS 

Board of Governors. This week we want to remind you to set aside December 3, 2018, the 

date of our General Assembly, in your busy calendars.  

 

This year’s election will affect us all because it will influence annual tuition rates and the 

School’s facilities. We have a massive construction site at the School’s door that is about 

to change the way we access the School. Most importantly, in the next few years the 

School could have the opportunity to grow if the right investment choices are made. 

 

In just a few more weeks we will send you information about the candidates standing for 

the open Board position and will facilitate opportunities for you to meet and question 

them directly.  

 

Most importantly, we need you to come to the General Assembly and cast your vote on 

December 3rd.  

 

 

Our community needs your vote! 

 

 

The Electoral Committee 

 

Dr. Michael Tojner 

Xiaodong Yang 

Zuzana Vlnieskova 

Dr. Samuel Schubert 

  


